A Livingstone
Range

SCHOOL DIVISION

SCHOOL BUS
= SAFETY DURING

WPECERF  covip-1o

In addition to the Livingstone Range School Division standard busing
guidelines, there are added measures and expectations during COVID-19.

Masks mandatory
Increased cleaning for all students Daily Screening

& sanitizing (K-12) and driver Questionnaire

Hand sanitizer Good behaviour &
available following the rules

Visit www.Irsd.ca/our-division/departments/transportation for more information.

Every student, every day.




